
 
 
MEMO 
 
Policy Regarding Children on Campus  
From Campus Security 
 
Children are defined by Mount Mary College as those persons under the age of 16.  The 
College cannot be responsible for any children who are not in the Child Care Center or in 
a program sponsored by Mount Mary College. The following regulations apply to 
children not on campus as part of the above two conditions: 
 
• Children may remain on campus only if accompanied by a parent or other responsible 
adult. 
 
• Babysitting is not allowed on campus. Children may not stay overnight in Caroline Hall 
with residents. 
 
• Children may not be taken to classrooms or laboratories. 
 
• Children may not at any time be left alone on campus with the exception that children 
from the ages of 12 to 16 may use the Haggerty Library facilities until 5:00 p.m. and may 
remain in the Library after that time if accompanied by an adult. 
 
• Mount Mary College reserves the right to exclude from campus any child who is not 
under responsible supervision. 
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